
UPDATE: Blue Route Temporarily Changes in the Old Subdivision 
 

Revised November 9, 2012 
 

Effective Monday, July 9, 2012, through Monday, December 17, 2012, YCAT’s Blue Route bus service through  
the Old Subdivision will change temporarily, as the below map illustrates.   The new route will travel in  

the direction shown by the blue arrows. 
 

This change is being made to assist with QTDHE’s construction of the gutters and sidewalks south of Sapphire Lane in the Old Subdivision.  
Construction began on Monday, July 9, 2012.  Construction completion is now scheduled for Monday, December 17, 2012. 

      
 

If you have any questions, please call Allyson Collins or Brian Golding, Sr. at the EDA Office.  Thank you for your cooperation. 


